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Research Analysis 

 

HB 3469 requires the Department of Corrections to establish an “Inmate Alert” early warning 

system to alert citizens of escaped inmates. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3469, upon review by the Dept. of Corrections, has determined that this measure would 

create a significant negative fiscal impact to the agency. As the Department currently does not 

coordinate such alerts, a new system would have to be created. DOC is not aware at this time 

what the exact numerical impact would be. See other considerations below for more information. 

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

DOC has an existing internal policy which notifies local law enforcement regarding escapees. 

This process does not alert the public in every situation.  
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